City of Abilene
Notice of Possible Quorum
For the CityLink ADA Advisory Board may be present at the City Council meeting located at: 555 Walnut St. Council Chambers Abilene, TX
Tuesday, November 14, 2017 at 5:30 PM
______________________________________________________________________
Agenda
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Abilene City Council will be holding a Public Hearing regarding 
the CityLink Fixed Routes
No action will be taken by the CityLink ADA Advisory Board.

Certification
I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted on the Bulletin Board at the City Hall of the City of Abilene, Texas on the 		day of November, 2017, at 		.

					
Tiffni Herrera, TRMC
Interim City Secretary


